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middle schools, and 14 elementary schools. 
These students received 1,370 services, most 
of which included consultation at IMPACT 
team1 meetings, short-term problem solving, 
or provision of information.  

For more information about AISD’s SCL 
program, see the o
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equipment and supplies. A total of $30,454 
in Title V funds was spent by 34 private, 
non-profit schools and facilities that served 
7,138 students. These funds were used for 
the purchase of library books, reference 
materials, and media (e.g., videos and 
software). Eleven schools and facilities 
received a web-based subscription service 
from Questia Media, Inc. and received 
training regarding its use. One private 
school did not request services, despite 
funds being allocated for the benefit of its 
students. 

INSTITUTE FOR LEARNING 
The work of The Institute for Learning 

(IFL) at AISD is part of an ongoing 
partnership that began in the 2000-2001 
school year. For 2005-2006, the contract 
between the IFL and AISD totaled aIFL.21the puds were us5c1leTj
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